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Karenza Heald

From: Isabelle Risner <Isabelle.Risner@cornwall.gov.uk> on behalf of CornwallALC 
Enquiries <enquiries@cornwallalc.org.uk>

Sent: 24 March 2022 10:59
To: Landrake with St Erney
Cc: CornwallALC Enquiries
Subject: CALC Membership renewal 2022/2023 - subscription invoice
Attachments: CALC invoice 2022-23__Landrake with St Erney Parish Council.pdf

Information Classification: CONTROLLED
 
Dear Member and Clerk, 
 
We hope that the guidance and advice provided over the past year has been helpful and that 
your council will once again wish to affiliate to the Association for the coming year and benefit 
from the ongoing support available to you as part of your subscription. Continuing membership 
of the Association will ensure that your council remains well-informed and supported to meet 
the many challenges ahead as we move forward out of the Coronavirus Pandemic. 
 
An invoice for your subscription 2022/23 is included as an attachment to this e-mail which 
reflects a 2.5% increase on the CALC fee for the year.   
 
We endeavour to provide a flexible service to our members at all times and hope that you will 
continue to support the association by affiliating once again this year. If you have any queries 
about your council’s membership please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
It will be much appreciated if your council could make payment by internet banking/BACS 
transfer if at all possible. Our account details are included at the foot of the invoice. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sarah Mason 
County Executive Officer 
 
Cornwall Association of Local Councils 
Unit 1/1a Riverside House 
Heron Way 
Newham 
Truro  TR1 2XN 
Cornwall 
 
Tel : 01872 326969 
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